

office (831) 751-3100 • www.montereycfb.com

May 14, 2018

Mr. Bob Roach Assistant Agricultural Commissioner, County of Monterey 1428 Abbott St. Salinas, CA 93901

RE: Appointment to the Monterey County Ag Advisory Committee

Dear Bob:

On behalf of the Board of Directors for Monterey County Farm Bureau, we wish to nominate Bill Lipe for a second term of service of four years on the Monterey County Ag Advisory Committee.

Our Board of Directors supported this nomination by approving a motion unanimously at their meeting on Thursday, May 10, 2018.

Our confidence in Bill during his first term on the Ag Advisory Committee has not diminished. Bill is an effective leader and currently serves as Chair of this Committee; in this capacity, he has demonstrated leadership on the many different issues that committee members have discussed and deliberated on.

We support Bill Lipe for another term on the Ag Advisory Committee, starting July 1, 2018.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Norman/C. Groot Executive Director

Keeping Farmers Growing for over 100 years